
 

YEAR 11 MOCK EXAMINATIONS: DECEMBER 2019 / JANUARY 2020 
PERMISSION TO LEAVE SCHOOL 

 

19 November 2019 
 
Dear Parents 
 
During the Year 11 Mock Examination period, Year 11 students may leave school on a day 
when they do not have an examination in one or more of the three sessions.  However, 
students will only be allowed to leave if the reply slip has been signed by you and returned 
to Mr Daniel Charlton by Tuesday 03 December 2019. 
 
If you wish to give consent, please ensure that your child returns to school in time for their 
next examination session.  If your child remains in school during a session for which they 
have no examination, they will be expected to revise quietly under supervision. 
 

Your child has received a copy of the mock examination timetable. It is also available on 
our website at https://www.bsk.edu.kw/parent-essentials/examinations. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 
Daniel Charlton Emma Bowie 
Examinations Officer  Secondary Head Teacher 

 

 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

THE BRITISH SCHOOL OF KUWAIT 

YEAR 11 MOCK EXAMINATIONS: DECEMBER 2019 / JANUARY 2020 
PERMISSION TO LEAVE SCHOOL 

 
I, the undersigned parent, give permission for my child to leave school during those mock 
examination sessions when they do not have an examination, and accept full responsibility 
for their health and safety at any such time when my child is not in school. 
 

Student’s name  

Tutor group  AdNo  

Parent’s signature  Date  

 

Please return this reply slip to Mr Daniel Charlton by Tuesday 03 December 2019. 

 

THE BRITISH SCHOOL OF KUWAIT  


